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No. 1-566/2000-TW/ 25/
ANDAMAN & NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
Directorate of Tribal Welfare
Secretariat Complex, Port Blair - 744 101
e-mail: directortw@yahoo.co.in,

Ph. / Fax: 03192 - 31639,

Port Blair dated the 27® September,2002
To
The Joint Director,
Govt. of India,
Ministry of Tribal Affairs,
Shastri Bhavan,
New Delhi - 110001 .

' Qub: Grant-in-aid to State Tribal Developmen Cooperative

Corporation for Minor Forest Produce (MEP) - proposals for
2002-2003 - reg.

Sir, ' _

I am directed to refer to your letter No. 20012/22/2002 dated

" 1.5.2002 on the subject mentioned above and t0 inform that no Tribal

Development Co-operative Corporation exists in these Islands.

Therefore, the Administration do not rcquire4 any fund for
implementation of the scheme.

Yours faithfully,

A M 2/

@/ Research Officer (
¢

o ﬁ C. F. No.: T2-4428)
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